
Impact Bargaining Sessions 

May 29, 2019 has been cancelled 

 

The Okeechobee County School Board and the Okeechobee County Education Association 

#1604 meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 29, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. has been cancelled.  

Bargaining sessions are open to the public. 

 

A date has not been set for future bargaining sessions. 

 
 


